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Camden Public School

28 March 2023
K-6 Gymnastics Lessons

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Camden Public School will be running the Gymnastics Program in Term 2, 2023.

Lessons will commence in week 1, Thursday 27 April and continue for the entire term on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Your child’s class teacher will inform you on which day your child will be attending. The Gymnastics Program is run by two professional teachers.  The lessons are 40 minutes long and are fully supervised by the class teacher.
The cost is $45.00 per child.  This is at a reduced price as the school has accessed a Sporting Schools Federal Government grant.
Please complete the tear off slip below and return it with your payment to the school office.  
If paying via POP payment, please return the permission slip with the POP receipt number to the office. 

Payment is due by Friday 27 April 2023.
Amy Bryant



Nick de Wilde
Coordinator



Relieving Principal
CAMDEN PUBLIC SCHOOL K-6 GYMNASTICS PERMISSION SLIP

I give permission for my child to attend the Gymnastics Program at Camden Public school in Term 2, commencing on Wednesday 26 April 2023.
Child’s name:________________________________________________
Class:____________________

I enclose the amount of: $__________________________  (please indicate payment method)
[   ] Cash   [   ] Cheque  [    ] Eftpos  or   [   ]  POP Payment – Receipt No: ___________________________

Signed:________________________________________________Dated:__________________________


Parent/Caregiver Signatures
John Street


Camden


 NSW 2570





Phone: 4655 8049


Fax: 4655 3269


Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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